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Weekly Newsletter: 24th November 2023 

Head Teacher Update:  

It has been a lovely week at Spring Meadow with everyone working really hard. I would particularly like to mention 

Dandelion class who have been making excellent progress! 

Parent view: 

During the parents evening we asked you to complete the parent view survey. These will be continued for those 

parents’ evenings which are being rearranged. I would like to thank those who have completed the survey so far as 

it provides with really useful information on how we can continue to improve. As always if you have any concerns 

we do encourage you to come and share them with us as soon as they arise so we can work together to find a 

solution where possible.  

After school club/ Active play: 

One of the points raised so far in the parent view was regarding the after school club provisions. I would like to 

signpost you in the direction of the Active Play website where they offered a football club and cooking club. There 

will be more clubs on offer in the spring term and information about these will be released before the end of term. 

Active Play (Sunflowers) will be hosting a parent dropping in session on 4th December if you would like to find out 

more information. https://www.activeplayeducation.co.uk/  

Packed lunches: 

When providing your child with a packed lunch please ensure you have read the packed lunch policy. We would 

expect your child to be provided with a healthy, balanced packed lunch. The policy is attached.  

Childcare: 

I would like to raise your awareness the changes to Government funding for child care. The link below will allow 

you to calculate when your child and how many hours your child could be entitled to and when. This is particularly 

useful for younger siblings. 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Laura Fielding  

 

 

 

 

       Dates for your diary: 

 29th November – Poppy 
Parent Lunch 
 

 1st December – Church 
Nativity and         
Christmas Decorations  

  

 6th December – SEND 
drop in coffee afternoon 
with Veronica Casey 
2.30pm 

https://www.activeplayeducation.co.uk/
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_campaign=website&utm_medium=email&utm_source=sendgrid.com

